
 

          September 8th, 2025 

REGIONAL DISTRICT OF OKANAGAN-SIMILKAMEEN (RDOS) 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR THE OLALLA RESERVOIR LINING (SUPPLY AND INSTALLATION) 

RFP-RDOS-25-UTL-062 

ADVERTISEMENT 

Through this RFP, the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) seeks proposals from 

experienced firms capable of delivering cost-effective, durable, and potable-water-approved repair 

solutions that will extend the service life of the reservoir, improve operational reliability, and protect the 

integrity of the Olalla Water System for the community it serves. 

This RFP document describes the services sought by the RDOS and sets out the RDOS’s RFP process, 
basic proposal requirement and the evaluation criteria the RDOS intends to use to select a preferred 
proposal. 
 
Respondents are encouraged to use innovation to provide a proposal that meets the needs of the 
Regional District and adds additional value to the project.  
 

For full details regarding this opportunity, please visit the RDOS Bonfire portal rdos.bonfirehub.ca. 

ELECTRONIC SUBMISSIONS ONLY 

Submissions will only be accepted, online, through the Bonfire portal. Hand delivered, emailed and/or 

fax submissions will not be accepted. 

All submissions must be received through the Bonfire portal on or before 2:00 PM, Local Time, October 

10th, 2025. 

Respondents must be registered vendors on the RDOS Bonfire portal to issue a response to this 

opportunity and/or receive addenda or other important notifications. The RDOS does not accept any 



responsibility for missing addenda, notifications or misunderstandings when the source documents were 

downloaded from any other website or portal, other than the RDOS Bonfire portal rdos.bonfirehub.ca. 

It is the responsibility of the Respondent to acknowledge all addenda issued through the RDOS Bonfire 

portal rdos.bonfirehub.ca. 

 

 

 

 

 


